
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
  

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Decatur Board of Public Works & Safety 
and the Decatur Common Council meetings have been changed from Tuesday, November 
7, 2023 to Wednesday, November 8, 2023, due to the Municipal Election.  The Board 
of Public Works & Safety meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m., and the Common Council 
meeting will begin 10 minutes following the adjournment of the Board of Works 
meeting, to be held at City Hall in Council Chambers 172 N. 2nd Street, Decatur, Indiana. 

Phyllis J. Whitright 
Clerk-Treasurer 

        City of Decatur   
 

Dated:  Thursday, November 2, 2023 


